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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Automatic reply: St. Mary's Mining Claim 

McFadden, Leslie -FS <lmcfadden@fs.fed.us> Wed, Apr 24, 2019 at 12:54 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: "Haas, Scott E -FS" <sehaas@fs.fed.us>

Hi Jared,

 

Thank you for the revised bond. I think it’s sufficient for what we’ve approved in the Ross’s Plan of Opera�on, unless
Sco� Haas, the District Ranger, feels differently. In my last communica�on with Randy and Chris�ne they noted that
they had not been able to obtain permission to cross the small por�on of private land that is between a decent road
and their claim. I told them that if they were planning to go cross-country from a 4X4 road in order to access their
claim we would need to amend their Plan to account for that. So far I have not heard back from them. I’m out of state
this week for a class, but will reach out to them when I get back, and will keep you posted on any changes they may
have. Due to the loca�on of the claim and the amount of snow we got this year I don’t see them opera�ng before
June at the earliest.

 

I am trying to check e-mails while I’m away, if you have any ques�ons please let me know. If there is anything that
needs my immediate response please call my cell phone at 970-481-3641.

 

Thanks so much!

 

Leslie A. McFadden  
Realty Specialist

Forest Service

Arapaho and Roosevelt National Forests and Pawnee National
Grassland, Canyon Lakes Ranger District

p: 970-295-6735  
leslie.mcfadden@usda.gov

2150 Centre Ave., Blg. E 
Fort Collins, CO 80526 
www.fs.fed.us  

Caring for the land and serving people

mailto:leslie.mcfadden@usda.gov
http://www.fs.fed.us/
http://usda.gov/
https://twitter.com/forestservice
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From: Ebert - DNR, Jared [mailto:jared.ebert@state.co.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 8:49 AM 
To: McFadden, Leslie -FS <lmcfadden@fs.fed.us> 
Subject: Re: Automa�c reply: St. Mary's Mining Claim

 

Leslie, we have revised the cost estimate, it is attached 

 

On Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 10:57 AM McFadden, Leslie -FS <lmcfadden@fs.fed.us> wrote:

Thank you for your message.

 

I will be out of the office until April 29th. I'll get back to you when I return. If you have a critical project need please contact Katie
Donahue at 970-295-6711.

Thanks

 
 
 
 
This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law
and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please
notify the sender and delete the email immediately.

 

 

--

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 |  F 303.832.8106 | 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us
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